Barbara Allen

From: Bill McIntyre <bill@aises.org>

Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2014 11:24 AM
To: Barbara Allen

Subject: AISES Job Board Receipt

Attachments: Holly Bullock Denniston 10_07_2014.pdf

Barbara, attached is the receipt for the Job Board Package A purchased from AISES.
Thank you,
Bill MclIntyre

American Indian Science and Engineering Society (AISES)
Ph. 505-765-1052 Ext. 116



